DEKALB POLICE DEPARTMENT

Gene Lowery, Chief of Police



Community Bulletin



For Immediate Release

Media Contact - Officer K. Sullivan

Issued: October 26, 2017 To Provide Info Call 815-748-8400
To Report a Crime/Request Emergency Police Response Call 9-1-1

Pellet Gun Incidents

Over the past week the DeKalb Police Department has investigated the report of several pellet gun incidents. Suspects are firing pellet guns from vehicles causing property damage. Suspects are additionally firing pellets at pedestrians and have caused minor injuries to victims. The suspect vehicle in these cases vary, different vehicles were used in the commission of these acts. All incidents occurred in the northwest quadrant of the city.

The DeKalb Police Department Recommends the Following Safety Tips to Citizens:

- *Always be aware of your surroundings
- *Walk with another person or in a group (not alone)
- *Walk on well-lit, busy streets
- *If approached, obtain a physical description of the suspect(s)
- *If a vehicle is involved, try and obtain the license plate number

The DeKalb Police Department investigators are currently following up on leads. Please report any suspicious activity or persons immediately to the DeKalb Police Department.

If you have information on any of these crimes you can contact the DeKalb Police Department at 815-748-8400, send a text to ALERT DeKalb at 67283, type "ALERTDEKALB" in the

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY

DEKALB POLICE DEPARTMENT

Gene Lowery, Chief of Police



Community Bulletin



For Immediate Release

Media Contact – Officer K. Sullivan

Issued: October 26, 2017

To Provide Info Call 815-748-8400 To Report a Crime/Request Emergency Police Response Call 9-1-1

message and add your tip information. You can also contact Crime Stoppers at 815-895-3272. You do not have to provide your name, you can remain anonymous.

The contents of this press release are based upon the best information available to the DeKalb Police Department.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY